< Keswick

@ Teaching and Training

Bo refreshed to serve

Bible Workshop:
Matthew’s Gospel

The Sermon
on the Mount

an online experience

8th — 9th March 2021

*Coronavirus update: We are planning to run the event and are excited about this,

but this will obviously depend on government guidelines.



A 24-hour workshop
to help you grow in g
your understanding and
appreciation of Matthew’s
gospel, looking at the Sermon on
the Mount

“The whole 24 hours was a real blessing, providing the space and
time to go much deeper into God's Word in perfect surroundings
and company.”

Past participant of a Bible workshop

Who's it for?
Predominantly for pastors, ministers, church planters, or lay
leaders, but open to anyone.

What you'll get out of it?

This course will help you grow in your understanding of the
book of Matthew, particularly looking at the Sermon on the
Mount.

Who's it with?
Rev Dr Ben Cooper.

To find out more go to our website at
keswickministries.org/event/bible-workshop-2021/
Or call us on 017687 80075

Alternatively you can email
events@keswickministries.org

We look forward to seeing you!



